
Good evening, Ms. Freeman~ 
 
I just learned you will be voting on a bill tomorrow that would protect Oregon's farmland by creation of 
GMO Free Zones.  
I urge you to take this seriously!  If we cannot protect our crops & land (insects, water & animal life) 
from insidious GMO's, we will lose biodiversity little by little until our lands are wastelands.  
It is no joke.  
I live in Portland, yet it is my dream to own a tiny home on a piece of land I can establish a Community 
garden on; helping people grow good food & eat healthy will be impossible if GMO's are allowed to 
persist. They are like a cancer and will kill everything, eventually.  
Please give me some hope. My faith in those who have a "bigger" voice is at a very dismal low at this 
time. I pray there are more besides Jeff Merkley that are part of this fight. I hope you're one of them.  
 
Thanks for listening.  
 
Peace & blessings~ 
Treasa K VanEaton 
503-804-8927 
 


